
______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The Castle Pines North Metro District provides clean, safe, reliable, on-demand drinking water, wastewater, stormwater, 

parks, trails, and open space services to the people of Castle Pines, west of I-25. 
Board meetings are available for viewing via live video stream and video recording at cpnmd.org. 

 

 
May 26, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parker Water & Sanitation District Manager Ron Redd & Board of Directors: 
 
Now that two newly elected directors are seated on our respective boards of directors, we 
are again reaching out to assess your willingness to negotiate the Inclusion of CPNMD’s water 
and wastewater utilities.  
 
As a first step in the re-engagement process, we propose our respective district managers and 
boards meet in person to further discuss at your earliest convenience.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
__________________________________________   __________________________________________ 
Chuck Lowen       Christopher Lewis    
President       Vice President     
Email: chuck@cpnmd.org     Email: clewis@cpnmd.org 
Cell/Text: (303) 898-3056    Cell/Text:  (303) 641-5249 
 
 
CC:  CPNMD Board of Directors 
 Jim Worley, CPNMD District Manager  

Kim Seter, General Counsel, Law Firm of Seter & Vander Wall, PC 
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May 26, 2022 
 
Dear Centennial Water & Sanitation General Manager Sam Calkins & Board of Directors: 
 
We are reaching out for two reasons. First, please accept a warm and sincere congratulations 
on Sam Calkins’ appointment as your new district manager and the election of Tammy 
Essmeier and Frank McNulty to your board of directors.    
 
Second, as you are aware, for over a decade, CPNMD’s $11 million InterConnect Pipeline has 
directly connected our communities and strengthened the relationship between CWSD and 
CPNMD. In that context, we see an opportunity to jointly leverage the Interconnect Pipeline, 
resulting in additional benefits accruing to the customers of both your jurisdiction and ours. 
With multiple win/win scenarios in mind, we are reaching out to assess your interest in 
formally discussing the possible Inclusion of CPNMD’s water and wastewater utilities into 
CWSD.   
 
We look forward to meeting with you at your earliest convenience.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
__________________________________________   __________________________________________ 
Chuck Lowen       Christopher Lewis    
President       Vice President     
Email: chuck@cpnmd.org     Email: clewis@cpnmd.org 
Cell/Text: (303) 898-3056    Cell/Text:  (303) 641-5249 
 
 
CC:  CPNMD Board of Directors 
 Jim Worley, CPNMD District Manager  

Kim Seter, General Counsel, Law Firm of Seter & Vander Wall, PC 
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May 26, 2022 
 
Dear Aurora Water Manager Marshall Brown and City Manager Jim Twombly: 
 
We are reaching out to assess your interest in working with Castle Pines North Metro District 
(CPNMD) to negotiate the Inclusion of the Castle Pines North Metro District’s (CPNMD’s) 
water and wastewater utilities into Aurora Water.   
 
While persuading the City of Brighton to settle its lawsuit contesting the award of our 
northern Colorado water rights to Aurora Water, CPNMD and Aurora Water developed a good 
working relationship. We propose to discuss the possibility of building on that relationship 
for the benefit of both your customers and ours.   
 
We look forward to meeting with you at your earliest convenience.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
__________________________________________   __________________________________________ 
Chuck Lowen       Christopher Lewis    
President       Vice President     
Email: chuck@cpnmd.org     Email: clewis@cpnmd.org 
Cell/Text: (303) 898-3056    Cell/Text:  (303) 641-5249 
 
 
CC:  Aurora Mayor Mike Coffman 
 Aurora City Council  

CPNMD Board of Directors 
 Jim Worley, CPNMD District Manager  

Kim Seter, CPNMD General Counsel, Law Firm of Seter & Vander Wall, PC 
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Town of Castle Rock 
Attn:  Mark Marlowe  
100 North Wilcox Street 
Castle Rock, CO 80104 
 
May 26, 2022 
 
Dear Mark Marlowe: 
 
We are reaching out to assess your interest in working with Castle Pines North Metro District 
(CPNMD) to investigate the feasibility, costs, and benefits of legally including CPNMD’s water 
and wastewater utilities under Castle Rock Water’s jurisdiction; one with enhanced 
economies of scale, lower cost-of-service trajectories, and lower monthly bills for customers 
in both jurisdictions.   
 
We look forward to meeting with you at your earliest convenience.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
__________________________________________   __________________________________________ 
Chuck Lowen       Christopher Lewis    
President       Vice President     
Email: chuck@cpnmd.org     Email: clewis@cpnmd.org 
Cell/Text: (303) 898-3056    Cell/Text:  (303) 641-5249 
 
CC:  Mayor Jason Gray  
 Castle Rock Town Council  

CPNMD Board of Directors 
 Jim Worley, CPNMD District Manager  

Kim Seter, CPNMD General Counsel, Law Firm of Seter & Vander Wall, PC 
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